NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED GRANVILLE COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS MEETING

The Granville County Board of Elections meeting that was scheduled for Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at 9:30 a.m. and cancelled by the Chairman has been rescheduled for Tuesday, August 6, 2019 at 9:30 a.m.  The rescheduled meeting will be held at the Granville County Board of Elections located at 208 Wall Street, Oxford, NC.  The Board of Elections will adopt a One-Stop Plan for the 2019 Municipal Elections and discuss any other business to come before the Board.
Tonya C. Burnette

Elections Director

